RADIO SAN JUAN - WRSJ

1560 en su cuadrante

January 3, 1973

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:-

This is in response to your report of December 28, 1972. The
report is correct. We are on a different time standard and sign on
at 5:30 A,M. Puerto Rico Time.

It was a delight to hear from you and to know that our signal
could reach as far as Lincoln, Nebraska. If there is additional
information that may be of interest to you do not hesitate to let us
know.

Best Wishes for the New Year.

Sincerely,
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Station Manager
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